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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR  

Welcome back to all of our school community after the summer break. I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed what was, in the main, a 

sunny and warm five weeks. We are all looking forward to this new school year and it has been a great first week back. The children have settled 

into their new classes and there has been some wonderful learning taking place.  

 

The passing of Queen Elizabeth II on Thursday has brought a sad end to the week, however I know as a school we will pay our respects and       

celebrate her wonderful life in the coming days. Your child’s teacher will have found the time to talk about this very sad event today and I will be 

leading an assembly on Monday to celebrate the Queen’s life. We will be flying the Union Flag at half-mast during this period of national mourning. 

 

YEARLY CALENDAR 

I hope you have found the yearly calendar sent home this week a useful booklet?  Thank you to those who have found the time to pass on positive 

messages. There will be many more events to add throughout the year, but plenty of key events to add to your diaries now. Apologies as there has 

already been a change to the date for the individual photographs. This will now be taking place on Tuesday 13th September, not 26th September as 

advertised.   

 

If you’ve already had a look at the dates coming up, you will have noticed a ‘Parents drop-in’ scheduled for Thursday 15th September from 3.30-

4.30pm. This is for all classes from Years 1-6 including Kaleidoscope. This will be an opportunity to meet your child’s new class teacher and have a 

look at the classroom. We will not be holding a drop in for Reception as these parents met their teacher before the summer break. A formal parents 

consultation evening is scheduled for later in the month.     

 

WEEKLY INFORMATION  

For the benefit of our new parents, you will see a page called ‘Picture News’ and a page from National Online Safety. Picture News is a weekly 

‘current news’ programme we share with children both in the classroom and in a weekly assembly. The focus is always something that is currently 

happening in either the UK or around the world. You are welcome to engage in this with your child in preparation for their learning in the week 

ahead. There is also an e-safety information page with advice for parents and carers regarding a particular online game or social media site your 

child maybe using. We hope you find these additions useful.  

 

COLLECTING YOUR CHILD AT THE END OF SCHOOL 

You will have received an email and Google form this week to inform us of any older siblings who will be picking your child up or if your child in 

Year 6, is allowed to walk home unaccompanied by an adult. If you have not completed this form yet can you please do so by Monday.  

For safeguarding purposes, it is also essential that if your child is due to be collected by an adult unknown to the teacher, or if the usual             

arrangements change, we ask that you let us know in the morning or by letting the Office know before the end of the day. Thank you.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 9th September 2022 (this will start next week) 

Class of the Week: 

House of the Week: 

Pupil of the Week:  

wc (this will start next week) 

KT   KP  1H  1C  2JC  2CS   

3C  3B  4W  4C  5G  5SR 

6HT  6M 

Communication with Parents and Carers through Class Dojo and School email 

We wish to encourage staff to have a healthy work life balance and therefore we discourage the sending of 

dojo messages or emails outside of the traditional working day (after 5pm). Where dojo messages or emails 

are received in the evening, over the weekend or during a holiday period it is likely that a response will be 

given during the school's normal working hours. Thank you in advance for your understanding in helping us 

to promote amongst ourselves a happy, healthy and productive workforce.  



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Extra curricular sports activities will start from 19th September and 

will be open to Years 1, 2 and 4 initially. We are working with a new 

sports provider, ‘UK Sports Coaching’ and we will be introducing 

clubs for all year groups in the coming weeks so please bear with 

us. After Covid-19, supported by the Governing Body, we looked at 

a range of providers across many different areas of the curriculum. 

It has proved very difficult to reintroduce after school clubs as many 

outside providers are wanting to charge, what we believe, is too 

much per session in these difficult financial times. However, we will 

continue to look at what is available and provide more clubs in the 

near future.    

 

STOCKPORT MUSIC SERVICE  

The opportunity has arisen for more children to take up violin 

lessons at school. These 1-1 lessons are provided by the   

Stockport Music Service. If you are interested then follow the 

link below. Key Stage 1 children will be getting a taster session 

in class next week.  

https://www.stockportmusicservice.org.uk/lessons-ensembles/

lessons/lessons-in-school/direct-billed-schools 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 
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Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 








